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2 Green Eggs & Ham  

Breakfast 

8 Kinder Connect 

9 Jr. High Dance 

19 - 

23 

NO SCHOOL 

28 Family Support Fair 

 

 

 

 

   

MONDAY EARLY RELEASE DAYS @ 1:40PM 

March 5, 12, 26 

Absence Line 
 

623 - 486 - 6457 
 

Open 24 hours a day.   
 

Call this number if your 

child is ill or will be late. 

Attendance Line (623) 486 - 6457 

School Office (623) 486 - 6450 

Fax Number (623) 486 - 6461 

Nurse (623) 486 - 6453 
 

OFFICE HOURS ~ 8:00AM - 4:00PM 

PTSO BOARD ELECTIONS April 10 
4 PM in Library 

Submissions due April 9th 
 

Are you interested in being a part 
of the PTSO Board for next 
school year?  Please submit your 
name and desired position 
(President, Vice President, Secre-

tary, or Treasurer) by April 9th to this email:  
PTSOMashallRanch@gmail.com by April 9th.  
For questions contact Lucia Zook at same email. 

PTSO BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Lucia Zook, President    

Sandy Black, VP of Finance 

Tyree Dillard, VP of Fundraising 

Elizabeth Ostrom, Treasurer 

 2018 

NO SCHOOL - SPRING BREAK 
March 19 - 23 

Save the Dates! 
 

Peoria Arts & Cultural Festival  Our Annual Family Fun Fest 
                  April 7             It’s Bigger & Better  ~ May 4 
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 March 28 from 5 - 7 PM ~ Family Support Fair  

Sunrise Mountain High School  

Informational Vendors, Food trucks, Fire Truck, Fun Zones for stu-

dents, Special Olympics of Arizona Fan Activation Bus.  

Be Safe Workshop: A one-hour interactive workshop empowers 

participants with the information and tools they need to address the safety needs 

of children and teens with a disability.  

Families – drop your kids off in the Fun-Zone (Bounce Houses, D.J. and 

sensory-friendly activities) while you attend the Workshop and Vendors.  

Jr. High 

Dance   

 March 9 
From 5 - 7 PM ~ Cost $8.00 

 

Presale tickets March 1 - 8th. 
Tickets at the door $10. 

 

Only Marshall Ranch Jr. High 
students may attend, as well 
as parent permission.  If you 
buy a ticket at the door you 
must have your parent sign 
you in, no other parent may 
do so.   
 

No one is allowed to walk 
home.   

 

Dress code will be enforced 
at the dance. 

Have a Great  

& Safe  

Spring Break 
 

March 19 - 23 
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Congratulations to two stu-

dents whose work is being 
displayed at the district of-
fice.  Alexis Tindell’s above, 

Vanessa Papp’s below. 

Marshall Ranch YEARBOOKS 

are still on sale for $25!  
 Can be purchased online ($1.50 processing fee 

per order), or through the front office. 
 

 Order at http://yearbooks.pixami.com/Marshall/home3/Bookstore.jsp 
 

All yearbooks will be personalized with your child’s name and school picture,  

if you order by March 28th. 
 

Don’t forget: Watch your class pictures come alive! Download the “Live Por-

trait” App (Apple and Android) and scan your child’s class picture, and pictures 

within the yearbooks, and see and hear live pictures! 
 

Feel free to contact Mrs. Geller with any questions sgeller@pusd11.org 

http://yearbooks.pixami.com/Marshall/home3/Bookstore.jsp
mailto:sgeller@pusd11.org


CONGRATULATIONS MRS.  FARLEY! 
 

Mrs. Farley renewed her National Board Certifica-

tion and is one of only 5 who hold this certification 

in the district.   Having this certification means she 

has taken teaching and knowledge of students to a 

higher level and she is held to higher standards.  

This also means Mrs. Farley is considered a master 

teacher for early adolescents. 

Mrs. Farley, congratulations! 

The Daddy Daughter Dance was a Huge success with over 144 girls and 
their dads attending.  Many thanks from Student Council to Bethany Matthews, 
Kim Stanfield, Mary Wilda, Dayna Oscarson, Azure Cuthbert, John and Hanna 
Sexton, Christine Wiley , Charlotte Callahan for helping to make it a great night. 

Braxton Huynh, Quarterback for Team Impact, led his team to victory 

in the NFL Play 60: Competitive Youth Flag Football at the National 
Championships in Orlando, FL.  The team went undefeated in the tour-
nament and finished as the #1 team in the country.  He and his team 
were recognized on the field as part of the half-time show at this years 
NFL Pro Bowl.   As one of the top 10 year old QBs in the country, Brax-
ton was a key part to his teams success.   

Congratulations to Braxton and Team Impact! 


